SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
***********************
Complaint: 
Units seem to not have an adequate amount of heat in the passenger compartment. Most issues have been with the A3RE units.

Cause:
If the unit has a “heat pump” in the system, it may have been plumbed incorrectly.
Correction: 



Check the heat pump as it has an “arrow” to show 
the direction of flow and some were found to be installed “backwards”
This Complaint/Correction was provided by Ray Betterman w/ Freeman Bus @ Indian River    
 THANK YOU RAY!!
If you find things that might help others in the industry please call or e-mail us:
CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or

Daryl Wallace @ dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis @ blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell @ dpquibell@newyorkbussales.com
Gary Chichester @ gchichester@newyorkbussales.com
ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or

Steve Searles @ ssearles@newyorkbussales.com
CCC# 1-031704


